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A study has been made of the baseline (i.e. existing) NCE service provided to areas within the 60

dBu contour of the proposed NCE FM facility.  Population counts are per the 2010 Census, using

the block centroid method.  The results of that study indicate that the following existing stations

provide protected NCE service to this area, as depicted on the attached map exhibit:

Callsign Channel Community

none

There are no NCE stations with transmitter sites within 100 kilometers of the proposed transmitter

site.  (The license for NCE station KMJG 205A Homer was cancelled by the FCC on 2/27/2020,

following a lack of response to an Operational Status Request.)

The following table lists the population served by the proposed facility, along with the populations

which will receive their first and/or second NCE service as a result of the grant of the instant

application.

Proposed Population

60 dBu 3,642

1st NCE Service 3,642
100%

2nd NCE Service 0
0%

1st + 2nd NCE Service 3,642
100%
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Numerals indicate the number of existing NCE services
in areas covered by the proposed 60 dBu contour.
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